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I definitely support the river basin management area model for the ODFW 

Commission.  Natural resources need to be managed by those who intimately know 

the specific areas affected by the decisions the Commission makes.  This 

management approach should never become the pawn of the political party in power 

when Commissioners are selected.  I definitely support HB 3086! 


